
 
From: Peter Cech [mailto:   
Sent: September-28-17 2:44 PM 
To: Vracar, Nikolina 
Cc: John Buis 
Subject: Public Safety Committee - request to appear as delegation 

Hi Nikolina, 
  
My neighbours and I would like to appear as a delegation at the November 9 Public Safety Committee to 
discuss safety concerns related to traffic in our North Burnaby neighbourhood. There is a specific safety 
issue that we wish to  bring to the committee’s attention. 
  
We also ask that the committee request on our behalf some accident statistics from the RCMP to share 
with us before Nov. 9. Specifically, we are looking for the number of single vehicle accidents 
documented at the corner of Cambridge Street and N. Beta since 2002, including the date on which they 
occurred and any other details that can be shared with us. Monica McDonald in your officer may have 
already initiated this information request. 
 
Our hope is to include this information in our presentation to the committee. 
  
Thank you in advance for your help. 
  
Peter Cech 
4715 Cambridge St 
Burnaby, V5C 1H8 

 
Troy Tack 
225 liberty place bby v5c1x5 

 


